
August 28, 2023

Dear North Point High School Family,

Throughout the duration of the academic year, the Wentzville School District
partners with community agencies that specialize in providing students, families,
and educators with preventative education. Agency presenters are credentialed,
coordinated through the District, and under the supervision of building
administrators. Presentation topics are targeted toward specific grade levels. All
students will participate in each program, unless you choose to opt your child
out of the lesson(s). If you are interested in opting your student(s) out of
presentation(s), please click the appropriate link(s) below.

9th Grade Opt-Out Form
10th Grade Opt-Out Form
11th Grade Opt-Out Form
12th Grade Opt-Out Form

If you have additional questions, please reach out directly to your students’ school
counselor.

Thank you,

Amanda Shelmire

Dr. Shelmire - Principal
Ms. Hanvy - Educational Support Counselor
Mrs. Pardo - College/Career/A+ Counselor
Mr. Elemendorf (Assistant Principal) & Mrs. VanRonzelen (Counselor) - Last Name A-G
Mr. Bethmann (Assistant Principal) & Ms. Garr (Counselor) - Last Name H-O
Mr. Hieger (Assistant Principal) & Mrs. Haley (Counselor) - Last Name P-Z

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJRdU-EAu_gkp_k4SstRKk4ugoqh-XAnpx3ZuY0IuJiPiZRA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6hM7ub0OMuq3XhBUnQj-q7j5aHgbRfY8vA8MHRwwVY66i-A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBEsVK5azNus6TxVGkULqqiHboQg_lRO-0EWAGW6D8TwNyuQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch3DHie_cYGeDAunMP_CAn9e92E0PG3rpeOnS86Adr5ENOTg/viewform?usp=sf_link



